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        19th December 2013  

Dear Parents, 

 

Parentview 

Ofsted likes to hear your views about your school.  A way of recording your 

opinions is by using the Parent View page (parentview.ofsted.gov.uk). By 

sharing your views, you’ll be helping your child’s school to improve even more,  

you will also be able to see what other parents have said about your child’s 

school. 

 

Leading Teacher 

We are very pleased that Nerys Steeds has been asked to be a leading 

teacher for Hertfordshire.  This is a huge honour as there are only around 

eight or nine in the county.  Lorraine Patterson has also been nominated for 

leading teacher status. 

 

PE Kit 

Please ensure all sandwich boxes, coats and PE kit are taken home tomorrow 

and not left in school over the holiday. 

 

Money Pockets 

I have now placed an order for 1,000 money pockets and as soon as they 

arrive I will send them home with the children.  If you have not ordered any 

but would like to purchase some, please send your child in with £1.00 per 20. 

 

Class 1 

- Please remember to return your Autumn Term Assessment Sheet that 

you’ve filled in with your child to Mrs Patterson or Mrs Miles. 

- Just a reminder to let us have any “WOW” postcards (not many 

children seem to have any). 

- If you would like Donald over the Christmas holiday, please speak to 

Mrs Miles. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

School Photos 

All unwanted photos or money should have by now been returned to school.  If 

you have not yet managed to do this, please do so tomorrow 

 

Various 

Please ensure all outstanding lunch (cheques payable to Herts Catering Ltd) 

trip monies etc. are handed in tomorrow. 

 

Christmas Service 

We look forward to seeing you all at our service 9.15 tomorrow in the church. 

 

School Ends 

Please remember to collect your child at 1.30pm tomorrow.  The children 

return to school on Wednesday 8th January 2014. 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and thank you for all your 

continued support throughout the year. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 

 


